
 

 

 
30 January 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

This letter is to inform you about revised procedures in relation to students who arrive to school with 

unshaven facial hair.  

Please note that as of the first day of school, Thursday, 1 February 2024, unshaven students will no longer 

be provided the opportunity to shave at school in the interests of Child Safety.  

As per our College Uniform requirements, students are required to be clean shaven. Students who arrive 

at school unshaven as of 1 February 2024 will have their parent/guardian contacted and the student will be 

sent home to shave. 

If there is an extreme circumstance permitting your child from shaving, please make an appointment with 

the relevant Coordinator of Students at the College: 

Year 7 and 8: Mrs Rebecca Seel 

Year 9 and 10: Mrs Angela Xidias 

Year 11 and 12 VCE: Mr Paul Barbetti 

Year 10, 11 and 12 Applied Learning: Mrs Natalie Raspudic 

We appreciate your support in ensuring students abide by the College uniform requirements. If you have 

any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the College. 

Yours sincerely, 

     

Ms Erin Bonavia     Mrs Liviana Daniele 

Deputy Principal      Deputy Principal  

Head of Senior Campus     Head of Junior Campus 

 


